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This notice starts out with an apology. A subcontractor began compaction work for

the new parking area at Shishda Haws today without notice to the general contractor

or the Project Management Office. Immediate action was taken to pause the work to

provide at least 48-hours notice. We are sorry for the impacts this had to the

surrounding business operations and residents.

The compaction work has been rescheduled to this Thursday and Friday, October 24th

& 25th. This work will use a vibratory compaction roller. This will cause vibration to

the surrounding buildings.

Thank you all for your patience in receiving this information and for your

understanding as we work through some of these impacts.


